
Honorable Representatives: 

This is another voice in opposition to all unnecessary laws and rules which do little more 
than waste our taxpayers' money  and irk the ire of the general population. 

SB941 is an emotional response to the problem of crimes of violence, which will do nothing 
that our current laws and prohibitions now do.  

This law, if passed, will not stop those violators who currently ignore existing laws, and will 

serve to harass the vast majority of law abiding citizens who chose to follow our 

Constitutions, both federal and state.  Furthermore, it will demonstrate that our government 

is controlled by irrationally thinking individuals, more interested in responding to their own 

personal feelings than the precepts which were established long ago, and have made our 

country the most desirable place in the world to live. 

Respectfully, 

Emil R. Buchser 

2324 NW 21st. Ct. 

Redmond, Oregon 97756 

Santa Clara Police Department Retired 

 


